
BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-18   Ph.: 011-28543824 

                                                             

Circular No. BPS/20-21/69                                                  Date: 12.01.2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

As informed in the Time Table of the current week, there will be                                                 

No Online Class Teaching on 14.01.2021 (Thursday). 

However, the School Office will remain open. Kindly clear your Fee dues (if any).  

Stay Home! Stay Safe!! 

Principal 

 


